

MEMO: 15 - 20

TO: Women's Metro Clubs

FROM: Alan Marquez DATE: 13th March 2020

SUBJECT: U12 Grading Carnival Cancellation

Dear colleagues,

Please be advised that due to wet weather the U12 Grading Carnival Round 3 fixtures have been cancelled. Therefore, our draw will be compiled with the first two weekends of results as the third round was unable to be completed and groups finalized from there. Considerations may be made after the first few rounds of competition if major discrepancies are evident, however for the most part the draw will remain as is.

We apologize again for the inconvenience this may cause and we will endeavor to do our best to ensure that all teams are placed in their appropriate divisions.